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211th A Guide Unit Newsletter June 2003

Dear Guides and Parents,

Welcome to the first newsletter of the 211th A Guide unit!!  We would like to thank you all for your support and hope it continues.  

CANCELLATIONS

Guides are cancelled on 5th June.  We will be back on 12th June.
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We have been invited to help put up at the Church garden fete, Saturday 7th June.  Guides should bring a signed permission slip and be in uniform.  More details are available on the attached form.

RECRUITMENT

We want you!!  Girls aged 10-14 are eagerly invited to join the unit.  Why not bring along a friend or relative?  There’s no charge for the first time.

ENROLMENT NIGHT

The Guides have been working hard on their Pre-promise challenges.  The challenges are based around the five areas of Guiding including healthy lifestyles and global awareness.  The Guides will be enrolled on 19th June.  Parents are invited along to watch from 8.30pm.  Refreshments will be served afterwards.

TERM DATES

Guides will finish for the summer on 19th June and begin again on 28th August at 7.45pm.  Subs of £1 are due as normal
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Guides are asked to fill in their health forms as soon as possible and return them to Kim or Jenny.  Have you lost your form?  More are available from Kim.
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Next term activities include a fundraiser to collect money for the unit for activity supplies etc.  

We will also be doing badges altogether to get you going, patrol leaders will get a boost of leadership skills from the Team Leader badge and the Patrol members will be working together for the Team Player badge.

We hope to go on more trips out, hopefully better organised!  Suggestions from Guides are welcome.

We will also be having loads of Patrol time so you can plan what you want to do at Guides.

Have a great summer holiday and we hope to see you back at Guides in the autumn(
Kim and Jenny.

Any questions or queries?  Call Kim 0131 667 1949 after 6pm.

